McKownville Group
Tackle Problems

Members of the McKownville Improvement Association will
hold their annual meeting to elect officers for the coming year
and review matters facing the hamlet on May 18.

The meeting will be held at
Christ Lutheran Church on
Western Avenue and is set for
8 p. m. Hugh Prytherch, asso-
ciation president, has invited
all residents of McKownville to
attend.

Mr. Pryhterch said reports
will be presented by the ham-
let’s Water Advisory Commit-
tee under chairman Fred Abele
on the addition to the infiltra-
tion plant now in construction,
on the “difficulties in providing
adequate fire protection, and on
the Town Board's decision fo
sell McKownvill water to the
outside district of Three Hills

_|Terrace.”

“We hope all interested resi-
dents can be present and invite
their views on these matters
and other community prob-
lems,” Mr. Yrytherch said.

The meeting will also include

a talk on new highway plans

for the area by Joseph W. Kel-
ly, director of planning for the
Albany District in the State
Public Works Department.
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